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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
8th November to 14th November 2019 

 

               Achanio in Oak will be 5                        Holly in Ash will be 5                                                                                  
William in Hazel will be 6                               Chelsea in Chestnut will be 7 

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 
Attendance 

Total  
lates 
this 
week  

This 
week’s 
points 

Total  
Points 

 
 

Well done    
Ash and 
Sycamore 

Class 
98.7% 

this week! 

ASH 98.7% 0 9 + 1 10 

SYCAMORE 98.7% 2 9 9 

CHESTNUT 98.3% 0 8 + 1 9 

WILLOW 97.1% 2 7 7 

PALM 96.6% 0 6 + 1 7 

OAK 96.4% 2 5 5 

HAWTHORN 95.1% 1 4 4 

ELM 94.6% 1 3 3 

HAZEL 94.4% 3 2 2 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET-96% 

           This week’s attendance–96.6%                           
We have met our target this week. Well done!  

POPPY APPEAL 2019 

Poppies are on sale from the school office to support the 

Royal British Legion Poppy appeal- minimum contribution 

of 50p. This year they are selling zip pulls and reflectors 

for 50p, silicon wristbands for £1 and snap bands for £1.50.  

Thank you 

Diary Dates for this Half Term 
 
 
Remembrance Service at Church (Children only) 
Tuesday 12th November  
 
 
Open Day for Reception 2020– Wednesday 13th November 
9.00am and 6.00pm  
 

 
Children in Need wear own clothes—
Friday 15th November 
REMINDER NON UNIFORM FOR £1 
DONATION 
 

Family Friday—  Friday 29th November– all welcome 
 

   Lunch Menu Week 2              
Please see new menu 

School Photos DEADLINE TO RETURN -11TH  
NOVEMBER 
If you would like to order your child’s photograph 
please return the proof card along with payment by 
Monday 11th November. 

NAG ON THE RAG   
Please ensure your child has their Forest                                    

School clothes and P.E. kit in school. 

            OPEN DAY—Thursday 8th November  
We are holding an Open Day for Nursery and Recep-
tion 2019 parents at 9.00am and 6.00pm on the 8th 
November. Please come along if you have a child born between 1st 
September 2014 and 31st August 2015 who will start in            
September 2019. Please pass this information on to friends and 
celebrate how proud we are of our school. 

Next Week 
 

Children in Need 2019 
Its that time of year again! Next Friday we will be raising money for 

CHILDREN IN NEED.  
Our children are invited to 

come to school in their 
own clothes in  

exchange for a £1         
donation. Our aim is to use 

the coins donated to make a ‘coin snake’ in the  
School Hall to mark the occasion.  

So…. bring your coins and lets see how long  a snake we can make! 
 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
 

Mrs Pace is leading an assembly with the children around building 
positive relationships and being a good friend.  

 
On Tuesday the children from our school and 

the Junior School next door are being  
asked to come to school wearing  

ODD SOCKS as part of the  
National Campaign for Anti Bullying Week.  

Parent Governor Election  
Following the ballot for Parent Governor, 

 Katie Salmons has been elected.  
Thank you to everyone who participated in the ballot. 

PARENT EVENING CONSULTATIONS        

Thank you to everyone who attended Parents’          
Evening this week. It was great to see so many  
families.  


